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Ophthalmological Avastin Billing Reminder 

Dear Provider, 

Thank you for your continued partnership with PA Health & Wellness. We’re sharing this reminder of 
our billing guidelines for Ophthalmological Avastin (bevacizumab). 

When Avastin (bevacizumab) is dispensed by an Ophthalmologist, HCPC J9035 must not be used for 
billing. CMS guidelines require use of either HCPC C9257 or J7999.  PA Health & Wellness applies this 
requirement to all intraocular use (see NCD A53009), not limited to diagnosis of wet AMD. 

Please see the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid (CMS) published billing guidance for Billing and 
Coding: Intraocular Bevacizumab. 

HCPCs are unable to be billed in decimals. The dosing varies greatly between conditions, meaning using 
HCPC J9035 “INJECTION, BEVACIZUMAB, 10 MG” for intraocular use results in Provider over-billing of 
CMS units: When billing HCPC J9035 the lowest number of units that can be billed is 1, which converts to 
= 0.4 MLs in CMS units. This causes the units being billed over the maximum dosage for intraocular 
purposes. CMS guidelines require use of either C9257 or J7999.   

 

Contact Us! If you have any questions about these changes, please contact our Provider Services team at 
(844) 626-6813 or email Provider Relations at PHWProviderRelations@PAHealthWellness.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
PA Health & Wellness 
 

https://www.cms.gov/medicare-coverage-database/view/article.aspx?articleid=53008&ver=40&=
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